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• Objective: “Mechanical Engineering Department has organized an 

expert session on “Introduction to C Programming” from 01-01-2022 to 19-

01-2022. Key objective of this session is to prepare faculty for coding 

•  

Department Name : Mechanical Engineering Department 

Expert Name : Ms. Bhoomi Patel 

Date  : 01-01-2022 to 19-01-2022 

Venue : 410-C LJIET 

No of Participants : 8 

 

 

 

A Report 

On 

“FDP- Introduction to C Programming” 

For the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering Department. 

From 01-01-2022 to 19-01-2022 
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Outcome of the FDP 

The Introduction to C Programming FDP for Mechanical Faculty is 

designed to enhance the programming proficiency of mechanical 

engineering faculty members. Participants gained a solid understanding 

of C programming fundamentals, including syntax, semantics, and best 

practices. Faculty members developed the necessary skills to apply C 

programming to Mechanical engineering effectively. 

 

The FDP provided a platform for networking and collaboration among 

faculty members from different department, fostering knowledge sharing 

and professional growth. 
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